

September 12, 2017

Pinellas County Parks and Conservation Resources-Air Quality Mr. Paul Cozzie, Director 1250 Ulmerton Road Largo, FL 33774-3602

RE: Award Number 2006-ST-091-000016-12

Dear Mr. Cozzie:

As indicated in Modification 1 of Year 12, your BioWatch award grants authority to use currently unspent funds for the budget period starting October 1, 2017. This amount is less than your proposed required funding for the entire budget year. Should no DHS FY18 funds be available to complete your budget, Pinellas County has no responsibility to continue the BioWatch program.

Should you have any questions, please contact me directly at melanie.bales@hq.dhs.gov.

Sincerely,

Melanie Bales, CRA Grants Officer Grants and Financial Assistance Division (GFAD)/OPO

Attachment

cc (via email): Ajaya Satyal, <u>asatyal@co.pinellas.fl.us</u>

Pat Cannon, <u>pncannon@co.pinellas.fl.us</u> Tammy Allen, tallen@co.pinellas.fl.us